
Dear Friend, 

You are receiving this email from the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) 

Quinobequin Road and Trail Improvements Project Team because of your history of civic 

involvement and stewardship of the Charles River Reservation at Quinobequin Road.  

Safety and accessibility improvements along Quinobequin Road have been studied and 

discussed for many years.  DCR is committed to addressing the existing safety issues along 

Quinobequin while also making sustainable and long-lasting improvements to stormwater 

management and riverine ecology.  

On Thursday, June 25, 2020, DCR is hosting a virtual meeting for community advocates to 

introduce the project, share the schedule and plans for public involvement and to hear your 

thoughts on project goals and key elements. 

What: Quinobequin Road and Trail Improvements – Concept Design Listening Session 

When: Thursday, June 25, 2020, 6:30 p.m. – 8 p.m.  

Register in advance for this webinar here: 
https://vhb.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_8STGP-0FTJiEtW4Ht_yUPQ 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar. 

This meeting will be followed by a robust public process to provide all members of the public 

with meaningful opportunities to share their input throughout the project.  

We appreciate your interest and hope you will join us on June 25. We ask that you register for 

the event by close of business on Wednesday, June 24. Should you have any trouble registering 

for the event, please feel free to contact Peter Sorensen, psorensen@vhb.com. 

Best regards, 

Ginna 
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